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The flowers on Mary’s Altar have been designated in loving 

memory of Barbara Neiderer from Kelly, Cara and Paige. 
 

    

 
                    

Sat. 5:30p.m       Living & deceased members of Earl T. 
         and Dorothy Brady family 
Sun. 7:30a.m.      Ben & Marie Klunk’s 60th Wedding 
         Anniversary  
            10:00a.m.     The People of the Parish 
Mon. 8:00a.m.      Frank & Mary Lawrence & deceased family 
Tues. 8:00a.m.      Lloyd Lindsey 
Wed. 8:30a.m.      Keith Adams 
Thurs.   8:00a.m.      Jean Robertson             
Fri.  8:00p.m.      Margaret Shrader 
Sat. 5:30p.m.      Donald Todt 
Sun. 7:30a.m.      The People of the Parish 
            10:00a.m.     Timothy Smith 
   

The Readings for this weekend are: 
 First Reading: Isaiah 25:6-10a 

                          Second Reading: Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20 
The Gospel: Matthew 22:1-14 or 22:1-10  

 

The Church is open daily from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00p.m. Please use 
the upper handicap parking lot as only Mary’s side is open, the 
rest of the inside of the Church is roped off. The limited access 
and hours are due to the required cleaning and sanitizing that must 
be done before re-opening the next day. 
 

Confessions are at 4:00p.m. on Saturdays in the Church but 
instead of the confessional a portable confessional is set up at the 
Daily Mass Chapel.  
 

Pastor’s Column: From the writings of St. Teresa of Avila (feast 
day October 15) 
 If Christ Jesus dwells in a man as his friend and noble leader, that 
man can endure all things, for Christ helps and strengthens us and 
never abandons us. He is a true friend. And I clearly see that if we 
expect to please him and receive an abundance of his graces, God 
desires that these graces must come to us from the hands of Christ, 
through his most sacred humanity, in which God takes delight. 
 

CCD registration forms are available on the parish website 

https://sacredheartbasilica.com/ccd . This year instruction will 

primarily through https://www.catholicbrain.com rather than in 

class instruction with occasional on site meetings for the 

sacramental years (grades 2 & 8) There will be no charge for CCD 

this year. 
 

 

 

 

If you had your free 8x10 picture taken for the Pictorial 

Directory, your picture and Directory are here at the Parish  
Office. Please call 717-637-2721 to make arrangements to pick 
them up. 
 

Altar flowers for both the main altar and each of the side altars may 

be sponsored by contacting the Parish Office at 717-637-2721 or by 

leaving a note in the collection with your name and phone number! 
 

There will be a Fall cleanup in the Cemetery on Wed. Oct. 14th.  
Please remove all wanted items by that date. 
 

The Conewago District Council of Catholic Women is making 

the film “Unplanned” available for viewing through the Internet 

all day Fri. Oct. 16th. The web address: 

https://vimeo.com/334343109 Password is CARO_UNP 

The film will also be shown at St. Joseph Church Fri. Oct. 16th 

at 6:30p.m. If attending the Church please RSVP by Oct. 14th to 

Carolyn at cbis2@comcast.net or 717-889-2623. 
 

The Conewago District Council of Catholic Women will hold 
their Annual Mass at St. Joseph Church, 5055 Grandview Road 
on Thurs. Oct. 22nd. Mass will be celebrated at 7:00p.m. by Rev. 
Michael Reid, and concelebrated by Msgr. James Lyons. Following 
Mass there will be the Installation of CDCCW Officers and a 
presentation by Sister Geralyn Schmidt. She is the Wide Area 
Network (WAN) Coordinator for the Diocese of Hbg, Director of 
Formation to the wives of the Permanent Diaconate, retreat master,  
spiritual director, artist, contributor to The Catholic Witness, and 
vlog. All are welcome. Masks at church are required. Please contact 
Michelle Smith at smithmlene@outlook.com, or 717-640-0350. 
 

Delone Catholic Athletic Assoc. and the Notre Dame Club of 
Gettysburg are sponsoring the sale of raffle tickets with 3 
monetary prizes. 1st prize $500, 2nd prize $250 and 3rd prize 
$100. The drawing will be at halftime of the Delone vs Hanover 
football game Fri. Oct. 30th. Proceeds benefit the Delone Athletic 
programs and the Notre Dame Scholarship Fund. Contact Rick 
Staub at 717-637-3429 or Mike Miller at 717-476-8806 or any 
member of either organization for tickets.  
 

Rev. Dwight Schlaline will be installed as Pastor here on Sat. 
Oct. 31st at the 5:30pm Mass.   
 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 220 Third St. Hanover, is hosting a 
Trunk or Treat community event in the parking lot on Sat. Oct. 
31st from 6:00 – 8:00p.m. for children 12 years old and under. 
The theme is SEEK HIS LIGHT, in order to take this secular 

 

celebration and promote a Christian focus. This community activity 
is to provide a fun atmosphere in a safe environment for our local 
youth.  
 

This must be posted twice per month until November 13th. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PRAYER FOR PEACE 

God our Father Your Word Jesus Christ, 
spoke peace to a sinful world 

and brought mankind the gift of reconciliation 
by the suffering and death He endured. 

Teach us, the people who bear His name, 
to follow the example He gave us: 

may our faith, hope, and charity turn  
hatred to love, conflict to peace, 
and death to eternal life. Amen. 
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